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I am writing this testimony in opposition to HB243. This HB is estimated to com in at 

14+ million dollars. The state of Oregon is already underwater financially. We are 

eliminating police jobs due to funding yet trying to push through another gun bill that 

only hurts law abiding gun owners and FFL businesses. What is also very disturbing 

is the fact that this was never put before the Ways and Means Committee. This is 

being pushed through by bureaucrats and our supermajority of democrat leaders.  


